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  Letter dated 22 January 2019 from the Permanent 
Representative of Turkey addressed to the Secretary-General 
of the Conference on Disarmament regarding the requests 
for participation in the work of the conference during 2019 
from non-member States.  

  I have the honour to inform you that Turkey accepts the list contained in document 

CD/WP.617 with the understanding emphasized in and circulated with documents CD/1438 

and CD/1738. 

  I would appreciate it if this letter could be issued as an official document of the 

Conference on Disarmament. 

(Signed): Beliz Celasin Rende 

Deputy Permanent Representative 

Chargé d’affaires a.i. 
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